
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  February 13, 2018 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 035 
Description: $342  
Given By:  THS Cheerleaders Booster Club    
Purpose: TPSD Bus 
Site:   THS  
Presented By: Eddie Moore 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 036 
Description: $109.20 
Given By:  THS Cheerleader Booster Club    
Purpose: Bus Driver – TPSD Bus 
Site:   THS       
Presented By: Eddie Moore 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 037 
Description:  $3,809.21 
Given By:  THS Baseball Boosters   
Purpose: THS Baseball 
Site:   THS  
Presented By: Eddie Moore 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 038 
Description: $500 
Given By:  Blue Sky Corporation    
Purpose: None specified   
Site:   Lawhon 
Presented By: Mark Enis 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 039 
Description: $500 
Given By:  Blue Sky Corporation  
Purpose: None specified  
Site:   Milam 
Presented By: Paul Moton 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 040 
Description: $100 
Given By:  Tupelo Main Street Association  
Purpose: Milam Ripplettes – Dance Team 
Site:   Milam  
Presented By: Stephanie Wayne 


